TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 10, 2003

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Mike Genest, Selectman Bill Prokop and Sherry Miller.

7:20 p.m. Meeting called to order after final budget hearing -

Review and approve minutes -

The minutes of February 3, 2003 were unanimously approved.

Bryers Lane -

The Selectmen are still researching old records and deeds and awaiting a letter from Ms. Forrestal regarding the Association.

Town Report -

Ready to be viewed and approved on Wednesday, will go to the printer on Friday, February 14th.

Bethel Land Closing -

Whereas the Board of Selectmen are unable to attend the closing for the sale of Town land to Robert V. Bethel and Courtney L. Bethel on February 13, 2003 they have authorized the Business Manager, Sherry Miller to sign any and all necessary documents on their behalf.

Monday holiday -

Monday, February 17, 2003 is Presidents Day therefore; there will be no meeting next week. The next scheduled meeting is Monday, February 24th, 2003 at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Miller